
Draft minutes: these minutes have not been approved by the Town Board and are subject to corrections/changes. 

 

AD-HOC TRAIL DEVELOMENT COMMITTEE 

TOWN OF HOLLAND  

August 25, 2021, 6:30 p.m. 

MEMBERS PRESENT Chair Ben Filter, Kristine Brink (via zoom), Doug Klenke, Lynn 

Konsela, and Michael Nied 

EXCUSED Tim Reichgelt 

ABSENT Karen Durnin, Mike Flury 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Chair Filter called the meeting to order at 6:31 p.m.  Notices were properly posted.  

 

MINUTES 

Motion by Nied/Klenke to approve the minutes of June 30, 2020.  MOTION carried. 

 

CITIZENS CONCERNS: none given. 

 

LAPC GRANT 

Filter reported the Town Board approved the grant match with the La Crosse Area Planning 

Committee (LAPC) to assist in developing a bike/pedestrian plan. 

 

MEMBER REPORTS 

- Klenke with Mathy: talking with Marilyn. Wheels are in motion. 

- Nied with Safe Routes to School: received the contact name but has not followed up. 

- Konsela with County: putting together a 2050 plan for entire county, they are at the 

gathering information stage.  

- Brink with County: Vision 2040, (2015, 2020) trails system, Jackie funding and grants, 

road projects. 

- McRill with Holmen: Filter will take over. 

 

Discussion took place about the duties and building a foundation to move forward. 

 

FUTURE AGENDA AND NEXT MEETING 

The next meeting was scheduled for October 28, 2021 at 6:30 p.m.   Invite Marilyn, Peter and 

others to know what they are doing. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

Motion by Klenke/Konsela to adjourn.  MOTION carried unanimously.  Meeting adjourned at 

7:01 p.m. 

  

Notes translated by Marilyn Pedretti, Town Clerk 


